DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB Telephone 01952 386870

Head Teacher: Mrs J Thomas



15th September 2025

Dear Parents / Carers - Y4

Re: Multiplication Tables Check Meeting

In June 2026, all children in Year 4 are required to take the multiplication times table check. This is an online check of their times table recall and is designed to identify pupils who may need additional support. To help you understand what this looks like, and to give you some practical tips for how to help your child, we are asking for each child to have a representative parent or carer attend our information evening which will be held on:

Wednesday 24th September at 3.15pm

Please come to the 'big hall' via the library door when you come to collect at 3:15. There will be a short presentation to explain the multiplication check requirements and organisation and to offer some advice for how to help at home.

Kind regards

Mr Kirkpatrick





